
David S. H. Bell MB, FACE, FACP has been selected by the American College of Endocrinology to receive 

at the annual meeting on May 14, 2022 the Master of American Association of Clinical Endocrinology 

(MACE) Award.   

The award is presented annually to an AACE Fellow who is recognized as a distinguished endocrinologist, 

role model for developing endocrinologists as well as contributing to the art and science of 

endocrinology and AACE. 

In 2001, Dr. Bell received the Distinction in Endocrinology Award from AACE and is the first person to 

receive this award and MACE. 

Dr. Bell is a retired professor from the University of Alabama Medical School who continues to be 

clinically and academically active.  He graduated from Belfast Royal Academy and Queens University and 

completed his internal medicine and endocrinology training at the Royal Victoria Hospital Belfast and 

the Royal University Hospital in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan Canada.  He has held faculty posts at Temple 

University, Pennsylvania State University and the University of Alabama.  To date he has authored over 

380 peer reviewed papers and books.   


